
 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back after the Easter break. We are now in 

the run in to Year 2 and Year 6 SATs tests as well as the 

Year 1 Phonics and all year groups final teacher assess-

ments. If you can—please do try to help your child in 

making as much progress as they can for the last there 

months. This is the most productive term of the year! 

Well done to the Cross Country Team who won at 

Dudley Wood yesterday. We are very proud of you all. 

I had the privilege of taking our 4 new Anti-Bullying 

Ambassadors to a conference and training day on 

Wednesday. These pupils will be revealed in due 

course and they will become a crucial part of our plans 

to ensure that Netherbrook is a bullying free school!  

School reports will be coming home on Friday 13th 

July this year and our Open Evening will be the follow-

ing Monday. But please remember that if you have any 

concerns or questions regarding your child’s progress 

or school life then please speak to their class teacher. 

We always operate an Open Door Policy.  

Can I please remind parents that although the weather 

has improved, the usual standard of dress for pupils 

remains the same. Pupils can now wear their summer 

uniforms but should not wear trainers. If they choose 

to wear a formal shirt they should still wear a tie.    

Pupils wearing a polo shirt do not need to wear a tie. 

 

          Always check the school website - www.netherbrook.dudley.sch.uk           

Updates available on school life app - https://netherbrook.sch.life/ 

24.04.18 School Disco 

27.04.18 Football  Netherbrook vs Thorns 

02.04.18 Football Netherbrook vs Dudley Wood 

03.05.18 Voting - School closed to pupils 

04.05.18 FONS meeting 1.30pm 

04.05.18 Football Netherbrook vs Northfield  

07.05.18 May Day Bank Holiday– School Closed 

14.05.18 SATs Week 

22.05.18 EYFS Sports Day 

23.05.18 Sports Day 

25.05.18 Mufti Day 

25.05.18 School Nurse Drop In 1-3pm 

Half Term 28.05.18 - 01.06.18 

18.06.18 World Cup Focus Week 

27.06.18 - 29.06.18  Year 6 Kingswood Residential 

27.06.18 Lower School Production 2pm 

28.06.18 Lower School Production 2pm 

18.07.18 EYFS Fun Day - information to follow 

19.07.18 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

20.07.18 Break Up  - normal time 

Reminder to parents: 

Now the sun is starting to shine,                       

please remember to:    

 Apply sunscreen before school. 

 Bring a sun hat to school. Clearly labelled 

with your child's name in it. 

 Make sure children bring a water bottle 

with them to school. 

Our sporting heroes have done it again!   

 

The Cross Country team took part  in the Learning Link Multi 

Academy Trust Cross Country Tournament (Round 2) at 

Dudley Wood Primary on Thursday 19th April   and we 

WON!! 

Well Done to the school Cross Country Team ! 


